
I was saddened to learn that Professor Dukhovny passed away. I would like to express my 
deepest condolences to you and all the staff of the Institute he led for many years, as well as to 
his family. 

As I was on friendly terms with him for many years and we realised many projects together, 
please let me know if any mourning events are planned. I would like to pay my last respects to 
Viktor Abramovich. 

 

Many thanks and best regards - Hans-Ullrich 
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